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Mr. Harper and Jere Zimmerman announced that Jere will becoming the new Charter
Organization Representative to the Troop start in January.   Mr. Harper will pr<in a
member of the Troop Committee.  Jere Zimmerman is a member of Allison and will
serve as the liaison between our two organizations.  

Mr. LeBlanc gave an update on information regarding Norther Teir.  The Troop needs
to send in a $400 commitment by Oct. 1.   The Projected Cost of the trip will be $1000.
Per scout.  There are two car shWws before the trip so scouts will have an opportunity
to raise funds to offset the cost.    The dates are Aug. 12, 2000 - Aug. 21, 2000.  

A discussion was held regarding use of the proceeds from the Pop Corn sale.  A
consensus for the use could not be agreed upon.    The scouts will earn points by
patrol whichere ll be used during the winter camp program.  

Gregory Brickner presented a $100.00 check that was receQved from Rep. John A.
Maher.   Rep. Maher is an Eagle Scout of Boy Scout Troop 189.  A thank you letter has
been sent to him.  

Mr. Harper announced that Allison approved the formation of a Venture Unit , to be
sponsored by Allison.  Venture is a new coed program introduced a year ago similar 
to Explores, except it has a center of interest around higheadventure.   This program
will provide another level of scouting for our older scouts to move into if they are
interested, just as scouts move from Cub Scouts to Boy Scouts.  

Dr. Martinez-Vidal, as the Committee Membership chairmen is working on the
rechartering process.  

more time to conduct business.  It was agreed to do so.

The meeting was adjouPoed at 7:40 p.m.  The next Committee Meeting will be held on
October 23, 1999 at *:30 p.m.

Committee Secretary,

Gregory Brickner


